
Learn more at www.rockyview.ca

Changes to Rocky View 
County Fire Ban Regions

Effective July 1, Fire Advisories 
and Bans in Rocky View County 
will be issued using East and 
West regions, with Highway 2 
acting as the dividing border.
Previously these conditions were 
issued for the County as a whole, 
covering a large geographic area 
with differing weather conditions 
and moisture levels.
Now, the County can more 
specifically target a fire ban 
or advisory for one region 
separately, or apply to the County 
has a whole when necessary.

Fire status notices are sent automatically to subscribers to the County’s Safe & 
Sound direct notification system.

Are you a subscriber? If not, check it out at www.rockyview.ca/safe
Receive critical emergency notifications for SAFE Communities, as well as 
SOUND Communication on issues important to you.

The service is free of charge, and only available for residents and businesses 
with a Rocky View County municipal address.

The County operates fire protection services and safeguards the community for 
nearly one million acres of land. Always follow safe burning practices.
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